
 

                New Marske News 
 Together we succeed; Today we achieve. 

 
FLIC (Families learning in class) 

Reception would like to invite 

parents/guardians into school from 

2.45pm on Wednesday 25th May to share 

a story with their child and their favourite 

bear.  Afterwards they can decorate a 

cup cake with a bear paw print to take 

home. 

Thank you 

Tuesday
 
24

th
 May 

CLASSED BASED ASSEMBLIES 

CANCELLATION 

Year 6 family assembly on Thursday 

26th May has been rearranged for the 

second week after half term.  Dates 

will be confirmed in the next 

newsletter. 

 

New Marske Primary App 

 
We are delighted to announce that an app has been 

released which will provide parents with up to date 

information about what is happening within school. 

The app, which is available for Apple and Android 

devices, will provide access to newsletters, the 

calendar and school news. It will also allow 

notifications to be sent to the app. To get the app go to 

the Apple or Android store and search New Marske 

Primary School. If you would like to receive 

notifications from school, allow push notifications to 

be sent to your device. After downloading the app, go 

to settings and notification groups and select the year 

group you wish to receive push notifications from. If 

you have any comments about how we can improve 

the app, please let us know.  

 

WE ARE COLLECTING SAINSBURYS VOUCHERS! 

There is a post box in the front entrance for the 

vouchers to be collected.  Many thanks 

 HALF TERM 

School closes for the half term on Friday 27th May and re-

opens again on Monday 6th June. 

Parental Survey 

Yesterday, you should have received 

the governors’ parents survey. The 

survey is an excellent way to find out 

the views of parents with the overall 

aim of improving the education 

provision for pupils at school. After 

last year’s survey, improvements were 

made to homework across school and 

the school website. Please can you 

find 5 minutes to complete the survey 

as your comments will help to 

improve school further. If you put 

your name on the survey, you will be 

entered into a free draw to win a set 

of cinema tickets.  

 


